
Welcome and Introductions

Treasurer's Report: We currently have $78,349.32 in the bank 
account. 

Get Friends and Family Registered for the Cure NOW!
Pre-registration prices online from Jan 10. to Feb. 22 will be $20 for 
students, $35 for adults, Students 10 for $100 until Feb. 22, and $20 
for survivors. 
Registration at the gate will be $25 for students and $40 for adults.
Please encourage people to participate in the event and it comes with 
a NEW SSBTR t-shirt and food and entertainment. 

Bidding for the Silent Auction is open and we have over 140 items! 
These items include amazing sports memorabilia and a multitude of 
differing items ranging from vacations to restaurant gift cards. The 
bidding will end at 2:30 pm on February 24th so start bidding now!

Cake Walk Help: Please bring in purchased baked goods to the Cure-
a-Thon!

Volunteering at the Cure-a-thon: If you would like to volunteer at the 
Cure-a-thon please show up to Saguaro High School at 8 am and 
clean up for the event will end around 4 pm. At 10 am volunteers will 
be assigned jobs. 

Dance For a Cure will be held at BASIS Mesa this year on March 1st 
and make sure to sign up!

There will be a Persian Festival on March 2nd hosting an SSBTR 
Booth - Volunteers are needed and we need about 6 volunteers to run 
an info booth about SSBTR - Please let us know if you would like to 
volunteer!

New Co-Chair Applications are now open on our website and will be 
due April 7th. 



Our next meeting will be a wrap-up meeting and award ceremony on 
Zoom on March 25th. 

Thank you to Dr. Smith, Dr. Yaghi, and the Ivy Center for this amazing 
opportunity to attend a live brain surgery!


